
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE  

COURTHOUSE COOLING TOWER REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of Wabash County, Indiana, is requesting proposals 

from interested persons or entities for the replacement of the cooling tower at the Wabash County 

Courthouse (the “Project”). 

The Project involves the demolition and removal of the existing cooling tower at the Wabash County Court 

House, the supplying, installing, and connecting of a new cooling tower, and control wiring disconnect and 

reconnect. 

A more detailed scope of work and a listing of other specifications to be included in the proposal is available 

upon request at the office of the Wabash County Auditor in the Wabash County Courthouse. 

Proposals shall be accepted at the office of the Wabash County Coordinator, 1 W. Hill Street, Wabash, 

Indiana 46992, until 8:30 a.m., on December 2, 2024. 

 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF WABASH COUNTY, INDIANA 

 

Shelly Baucco, Wabash County Auditor 

 


